
 

To whom it may concern, 
I am writing this letter with the concern of Kirk Kliever's request to in large 
his cattle herd .  We live on SW 2-12-28, we already have a large cattle farm 
very close by,  that we put up with smelly air and large concern of our ground 
water being unsafe to drink!!!   I don't feel that this small area can handle any 
more to be safe for people to live and enjoy the out doors!!!!! 
I ask for you to consider my concerns on this matter, so we can enjoy our home. 
Thanks for your time. 
Jack and Wenda Paton 
 


